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Director's Order               1/2009  
 
 
 

Water-Main Accident  

 

As announced by the Prague Water Supply and Sewerage Company (PVK), a.s., 
water supply into the IOCB complex will be interrupted on 7th January from 1:30 PM 
until late night hours. In the early morning hours of 8th January, i.e. Thursday, the 
water supply will not be provided at the nominal pressure and amount; after the water 
supply has been renewed, possible turbidity may be expected. 

I therefore order: 

 

1. that all work in the laboratories be concluded to prevent any damage to 
property and equipment as well as for safety reasons;  

2. that the management of the Technical and Administrative Service take any 
measures necessary for the protection of the equipment with respect to the 
water-supply interruption and organise supervision for the time of the water 
outage. 

All section heads are responsible for closing all the water mains for the duration of 
the water shutdown.  

This announcement applies to the IOCB complex as well as the detached workplace 
Na Santince. 

 

7th January 2009 

 

      RNDr. Zdeněk Havlas, DrSc.  
       Director 


